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Supervisors,

As a young resident, I'm deeply concerned about the consequences of the "when
feasible" big oil settlement for our future. Please prioritize the Ventura County 2040
General Plan and halt the long sellout to BIG Oil. Our generation deserves a healthy
and sustainable County.

Best regards,

Britney Lucknauth 
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